
AH Committee 

From: 	 Stacey Shibao <titae96748@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, October 04, 2019 5:39 PM 

To: 	 AH Committee 

Subject: 	 Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201 H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) Independent 

Development of Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1 (3) Sub (3) 

I am in full support of this project with it's current points, addressing the need of workforce homes (inclusive of 

sustainability and agriculture opportunities). 
I was raised on Hawaiian homelands with this concept of sustainability and agriculture. To be given an opportunity to 

own not just a home but land is important to me. I have not in the pass thought of owning a home due to the restricted 

sizes of parcels being sold within affordability. 
As well as the option for single and smaller size homes, gives those like myself an opportunity to afford something that is 

reasonable. And not having to purchase a 3 or 4 bedroom home, which are beyond neccessary means. 

Please allow for this project to move forward and hoping that one day I can be a proud "home" owner. 

Sincerely 

Stacey Shibao 
West Maui resident (rental from private home owner) and part of the West Maui workforce 

Lahaina, Maui 


